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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Extra $4.25 fee
1 message

Janet Muhn <sllilac4644@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 1, 2014 at 11:06 PM
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear sir:
     I would like to protest the extra $4.25 fee that RMP is proposing to charge solar customers.  We just installed
solar in October, so we do not have a full year of statistics, but up to this point, we had to pay for some power
that we used in December, but ever since that, from February on we have been producing 300 extra kilowatts of
power each month, which are not a burden for RMP to store, they are used by our neighbors and RMP does not
have to buy them from any other source, because they do not pay us for the extra we produce but just take them
away in March and so, if they are charging $4.25, then they need to pay us for the extra we supposedly have in

our bank, which really, they are using for our neighbors. We need an unbiased and thorough analysis conducted
by a neutral party. We urge rejection of Rocky Mountain Power’s request for a monthly surcharge on residential
solar net metering customers. After all, we are paying $7.99 every month for use of the lines, etc, and we
invested $13,000 and are only saving about $16/month,  so with an extra $4.95 it would be totally unfair,
especially since RMP uses the extra electricity we produce and pays us nothing.  For years I have donated to
the green fund for RMP to look into green energy, and yet when we produce it for them, and help them, they want
to be greedy and penalize us.  They only care for the shareholders and not the customers. 
Thank you for your time,
Janet Muhn
Salt Lake City, Utah 84116


